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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

 As a school, we are responsible to not only teach our students the core 

subjects.  It's our moral responsibility to teach students fairness, equity, the 

difference between right and wrong, as well as those characteristics, which will 

build a better community, city, state, nation, and world.   

 

At Fell, it's our diversity that makes our school so unique. With so many 

events taking place throughout our city and country, which is not rooted in the 

spirit of unity, the Fell Family will stand against intimidation and 

discrimination.  

 

On Friday, March 3, 2017 the entire student body and staff will hold 

hands and circle our building in a sign of strength as well as a sign against 

prejudice.  All students and staff will assemble outside the building at 10:45 am. 

We will lock hands for approximately 15 minutes (11:00).  Parents are welcome 

to attend. 

 

If you have any questions and/or concerns, please contact me at the above 

noted telephone number. 

 

 

 

      Thank you, 

Omahr Ashe, Principal 
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